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Public Information Statement 24-16 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
110 PM EST Fri Mar 1 2024 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -Satellite Broadcast Network/NOAAPort 
         -NOAA Weather Radio All Hazards Listeners 
         EAS Participants 
         Other NWS Partners, Users and Employees 
 
From:    Douglas C. Young 
         Chief, NWS Digital and Graphical Information Support  
         Branch 
 
Subject: NOAA Weather Radio All Hazards (NWR) Service Termination from  
         Station WXM88, Waynesboro, Georgia, Effective Immediately 
 
Effective immediately, NWR service from WXM88, with a transmitter located 
in Waynesboro, Georgia and previously operating on a frequency of 162.425 
Megahertz, has been terminated.  This transmitter is owned and operated by 
the Vogtle Electric Generating Plant. The company will no longer maintain 
the transmitter. 
 
There is no degradation of NWR information and warning services due to 
this termination for NWR listeners in Aiken, Allendale and Barnwell 
Counties in South Carolina and Burke County in Georgia.  Listeners will be 
able to receive forecasts, alerts and warning information by using one or 
more of the following alternate NWR transmitters: 
 
County                 Station ID      Frequency 
======                 ==========      ========= 
Aiken, SC              WNG627          162.450 
                       WXK54           162.550 
                       KHC29           162.500  
 
Allendale, SC          WXK54           162.550 
                       KHC29           162.500 
                       WXJ23           162.450 
 
Barnwell, SC           WNG627          162.450 
                       WXK54           162.550 
                       KHC29           162.500 
 
Burke, GA              WXK54           162.550 
                       KHC29           162.500 
 
Specific Area Message Encoding (SAME) Location Codes for every county are 
provided at: 
 



https://www.weather.gov/nwr/counties 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
John Quagliariello 
Warning Coordination Meteorologist 
Weather Forecast Office (WFO) Columbia, SC 
Email: john.quagliariello@noaa.gov 
 
Ron Morales 
Warning Coordination Meteorologist 
WFO Charleston, SC 
Email: ron.morales@noaa.gov 
 
National Public Information Statements are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification/ 
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